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    We Are Committed to Refugees from All Countries


[Date]

[Address]

Governor [Name],

The Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) is a denomination with congregations in your community. Our denomination has, for decades, prayerfully supported the resettlement of refugees in our country and actively engaged in welcoming them through our volunteer and financial support. We do so because scripture calls us to shelter the homeless and welcome the stranger.
The tragic events in Paris, Beirut, Baghdad and Egypt are cause for mourning and, understandably, raise questions for many about our own security. They are not cause for denying protection to refugees from Syria.
Eleven million Syrians are displaced from their homes and in need of a safe, secure place to work, go to school, and raise their families. Syrians are suffering and they suffer due to the acts of ISIS, the actual group you intend to exclude. This is a group that can be excluded with current security protocols.

The U.S. refugee program has the highest security protocols in the world, developed over the years in recognition that a successful resettlement program is a secure resettlement program. Refugees are the most scrutinized of all migrants entering the U.S. They undergo background checks by multiple agencies at multiple times during their application process and are not allowed to fly to this country until those checks are complete and they are cleared. Furthermore, security screenings and intelligence information is regularly updated to incorporate the latest threat analyses available.
In your office you have the power to do good things for your community. Your current statements to deny a place for Syrians in your state negatively affects the safety and security of our global neighbors while doing nothing to improve the safety and security of the people already living in your state. As an elected leader, your voice matters. The singling out of any one particular group (nationality, religion, or race) can easily lead to the discrimination of many. You have the opportunity to be a voice of reason, reassurance, and concern for all your residents, regardless of their place of birth.

We want you to know that we, as a faith community, are committed to refugees from all countries. We ask that you now reconsider your statement about Syrian refugees and publicly signal your support to all those qualifying for refugee resettlement in this country.
In Christ,
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